
SCC MEETING MINUTES 
         OCT. 27, 2020 
 

THOSE PRESENT:  Richard Squire, Nate Fotheringham, Tallie Buttars, 
 Britt Rose, Kristi Swett, Nathan Eldredge, Stephanie Oblad, 
 Abbie Carter-Smith, Amanda Shirley, Andrea Dremann, Carolyn 
 Billings and David Lindes. 
 
1.Minutes of the previous meeting will be approved by email. 
 
2. ENROLLMENT NUMBERS: Enrollment is down from last year.  
 Kindergarten – 63 
 1st grade – 68 
 2nd grade – 56 
 3rd grade – 50 
 4th grade – 73 
 5th grade – 77 
 6th grade – 80  TOTAL # OF STUDENTS IS 467. 
 
Students are enrolling in other district schools as well as some are moving 
out of state. Funding for the district is based on enrollment on Oct. 1st.  This 
year because of the circumstances, funding and staffing won’t be impacted 
but next year will have to be looked at. 
 
The question was asked about the district’s next plans to bring students 
back into the schools. There has been some talk of phasing in Pre-K – 3rd 
grade around the middle of November.  This week’s Board meeting will 
have some doctors giving their opinions if young children can spread the 
virus in a classroom setting. 
 
A question was asked about attendance and how that was taken. 
The teacher takes the attendance of the students that show up in 
her Zoom classroom.  The students that don’t Zoom into class but 
are doing work at home have an exit ticket that they submit to the 
teacher who then counts them as attending school. 
 
Small groups are taking place at school and seem to be working very 
well. These are students in grades K-3rd grade. 
 
 



3. TRUST LAND FUNDS:  Our Trust Land application has been approved. 
Do we need to make any amendments to our Trust Land proposal?  We are 
asking for funds to pay for Paraprofessionals as well as the art program here 
at school. 
 
There is a need for more devices in the classroom for when the students 
come back into school.  We don’t have enough devices for teachers to teach 
students in the classroom and students who choose to do online learning. 
 
This will be discussed in SIC to see what can be done to acquire more 
devices without cutting our art program and paraprofessionals. 
 
It was suggested that we hold our SCC meeting on the 4th Tuesday at  
7:15 a.m.  This was agreed upon. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:20 a.m. 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
        

 


